
 

 
 

 

Subscribe to The Minutarian! 
a weekly E-newsletter from Governor John Tabor 

 

The District Newsletter is an excellent source of information for anyone interested in staying up-to-date 
with the latest events, training opportunities, and other news within the Rotary community. To access 

this valuable resource, simply scan the QR code or visit on the web: https://bit.ly/minutarian 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scan or use link to subscribe 

https://bit.ly/minutarian 
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